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BCPO Internet Safety 
Presentation 
On Wednesday, December 7th members of the 
Bergen County Prosecutors Office conducted a 
presentation to our seventh grade on internet 
safety and anti-bullying strategies. 	

	
Table	to	Table	
Our	KARE	Club	recently	
conducted	a	fundraiser	
for	Table	to	Table.	This	
locally	based	chariatable	
organization	works	to	
minimize	hunger	in	our	
community.		

	 	

Picture Retake Day 
On January 4th DMS will host picture retake day. 
All clubs and athletic teams will also be 
photographed for the yearbook. 	

Winter Coat Drive 
Our KARE Club is currently collecting new and 
gently used winter coats. The coats will be 
shipped to Ukrainian refugee children.   	

Talent Show 
On December 23rd students 
will have the opportunity to 
participate in our annual 
talent show. The PTO is then 
providing class parties for 
each grade level prior to the 
holiday break. The talent 
show is being led and 
orchestrated by our student 
council.    	
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December	and	January	Events	at	DMS		
• December	26-January	1st	School	Closed	
• January	2nd	Students	and	Teachers	Return	to	School	
• January	4th	Picture	Retake	Day	
• January	5th	Band	Day	at	NVD	
• January	12th	Chorus	Day	at	NVD	
• January	12th	PTO	Meeting	at	DMS	8:30	AM	
• January	16th	School	Closed	for	Dr.	Martin	Luther	King	Day	
• January	27th	Lunar	New	Year	Celebration	

Upcoming	Events	

Winter Concert 
On Wednesday December 14th our outstanding 
musicians performed in the annual winter 
concerts which were held during and after 
school hours. Bravo to all of our young 
musicians, Mr. Zemba and Ms. Urban. 	

Unity Sticker 
Contest 
Congratulations to Amy in 
the sixth grade for being 
selected as a finalist in the 
Bergen County Unity Sticker 
Contest. The piece of art can 
be seen below and to the 
right.   	

	

Staff Luncheon 
On December 22nd the PTO 
is generously providing a 
holiday lunch for DMS staff.  	


